
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 13th May 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

What a lovely week it has been with the sun 

shining for us. 

I would like to congratulate the Year 6 pupils 

on their resilience this week. They have      

approached their SATs tests with                

determination and courage. The questions 

were far from easy but they all did their     

absolute best and that is all we ask of any 

child. Well done all of you. Next week we 

move on to Key Stage One SATs and then 

phonics screening for Year 1. 

 

Parking 

Please respect our local residents when 

parking your car. Do not park across  

driveways or on their grass verges. 

School Uniform 

If you have any uniform in good condition  

that your child has grown out of, please save 

it. PTA are having a second hand uniform sale 

at the garden party on Saturday 2nd  

July. 

Class Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Monday 

16th May to take the class photographs. 

Please send your child in-

to school  in ful l  

winter uniform on that 

day. 

School Meals Menu 

This week the new       

summer menu has started 

and we will continue with this menu right up 

to October half term. Please see the website 

for the full menu. 

 

 

  

 

Key Dates 

KS2 SATs Week beginning Monday 9th May 

 

Reception/Year 1 Manchester Airport Trip 

Wednesday 18th May 

 

Reception/Year 1 Holiday Activity Day Friday 

20th May 

 

Year 1 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 10th 

June 

 

Year 3 Potteries Museum Trip 

 

Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 17th 

June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate  our 

wonderful clerical assistant Mrs Sant. 

 

She was nominated as ‘Receptionist of the 

Week’ on Signal 1 on Wednesday morning. 

 

Clearly you have noticed how welcoming 

she is on the front desk.  

 

What you may not know is that she is a 

whizz with the website, collector of 

school dinner money, organiser of first 

aid, puller out of wobbly teeth, and does a 

million and one jobs in a day. On top of 

this she even finds time to run our netball 

club. Thank you Mrs Sant! 


